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Wednesday 20th December 2023 
 

Year 2 – Kings and Queens 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers,  
 
This half term, in our learning journey lessons, the children in Year 2 will be learning about Kings and 
Queens. To support their learning about Queen Victoria and the Victorian period, the children will 
have the opportunity to participate in an exciting, hands-on workshop provided by Freshwater 
Theatre Company.  During the workshop, the year 2 classrooms will be transported back to 1899 to 
give the children a lesson they won’t forget by a Victorian teacher. Children will experience different 
aspects of the Victorian curriculum including handwriting, spelling and times tables and get a real-
life opportunity to explore what it was like to be a Victorian child. We encourage the children to 
come in dressed as a Victorian to become fully emersed in the experience. 
Please see the examples below: 
 
Girls: 
Long dress or skirt 
Long sleeved top 
Bonnet (optional) 
 
 
 
Details are as follows: 
 
Date:  Friday 19th January 2024 
 
Time:  School day as normal 
 
Place:  Woodpecker Hall Academy 
 
Cost:    A contribution of £5.00 is necessary to cover the cost of the workshops. Please make 

payments through Arbor. – If your child is absent, a refund may not be possible as 
we need to pay in advance. 

 
Lunch: Children will have lunch as normal.  
 
Full school uniform must be worn. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Year 2 teachers  

Boys: 
Plain white or dark 
shirt/top 
Dark trousers 
Waistcoat (optional) 
Hat (optional) 

 


